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Field Trip to Yamuna Biodiversity Park by Eco club volunteers of Shyam Lal College on 3
rd

March 2018 total 15students went to the park. The main motive of the trip was to create 

awareness among students about different facets of biodiversity and to develop the positive 

attitude towards the environment. The parks are budding as a major centre for enriching 

people's lives through environmental education and awareness, especially for schools and 

colleges of Delhi.  The visit began with introductory remarks about biodiversity conservation 

and the efforts being made by the Park authorities. This was followed by a visit to the Nature 

Interpretation Centre (NIC) which has been curated near the entry point to the Park. The NIC 

provided the students with basic understanding of the various stages through which the Park 

has undergone, from being a barren piece of land and a fruit orchard. This was followed by 

visit to wetlands sites. The students were also shown several species of herbs and trees that 

were once found aplenty in Delhi’s urban ecosystem, but now have become considerably 

reduced in number in the city so in order to generate awareness on various environmental 

aspects, its conservation and sustainable usage of natural resources through action-based 

programs is need of the hour and to propagate the eco-friendly attitude among the youth.



 

  

 


